
Phelps Santa Project

The Phelps Fire Department and Phelps Fire Department Auxiliary are once again teaming up 
to sponsor the Phelps Santa Project.  This will be the 12th year for the Santa Project.


We are looking to the community to help make this Christmas a little brighter for the children in 
Phelps.


In order for the program to operate, the Phelps School District provides the fire department’s 
Santa Project coordinator a list including the number of children, gender, ages, size and a gift 
the child would enjoy.  


No personnel information is shared with the coordinator.  Volunteers then shop for the items, 
wrap the presents and deliver the items to the school.


Funding for this project comes from the community.  The community has been very generous 
in reaching the needs of the children in Phelps for the past several years.  Phelps is a great 
place to live and visit, let’s all help in making this Christmas very special for our children.  We 
are asking for your continued support.


Donations can be sent to:  The Phelps Santa Project, PO Box 32, Phelps, WI  54554.  Checks 
should be made payable to the Phelps Firemen’s Auxiliary.  The auxiliary is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization and donations are tax deductible.  


The 2023 Deadline for donations is Monday, December 4th.



